
Public Hearing 

Notice is hereby given that the Ambridge Area Board of School Directors will hold a public hearing on Wednesday, 

January 12, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. in the Ambridge Area High School Cafeteria, 909 Duss Avenue, Ambridge, PA 15003 for 

the purpose of determining the extent to which parents, students and the community support the proposed Provident 

West charter school.  During the hearing, the applicant will be given ten (10) minutes to make a presentation to the 

Board of Directors, prior to public comment. After the applicant’s presentation, all individuals who have signed up to 

speak will be given three (3) minutes each to present testimony. Those wishing to participate must register with June 

Mueller via email at jmueller@ambridge.k12.pa.us by 2 p.m. on Wednesday, January 12, 2022.   The public is welcome 

to attend.  The hearing may be limited to one (1) hour.   Please note that the Board may hold additional hearings prior 

to considering the application for a final vote.   
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